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March 28, 2025

The Honorable Wesley Hunt 
United States House of Representatives 
1520 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515 

Re: Memorial City Redevelopment Authority - Memorial Drive Reconstruction Project Support

Dear Congressman Hunt,

I am pleased to support the the Memorial Drive Reconstruction Project from Tallowood to N Tealwood 
Drive, within the City of Houston. These improvements will increase the quality of life for residents in the 
area through improving this heavily trafficked street.

This project will reconstruct a portion of Memorial Drive from Tallowood Road to N Tealwood Drive, and 
will focus on a variety of safety, drainage, access, and efficiency improvements. These improvements include 
installing a raised median along the entire corridor, upgrading the existing sidewalk to the current City of 
Houston standard width, reconstructing the entire corridor from asphalt pavement to new concrete pave-
ment, upgrading the traffic signal from span wire to mast arm at the intersection of Benignus Drive and 
Memorial Drive, installing pavement markings, crosswalks, and upgrading ADA ramps as needed along the 
entire corridor.

I thank you very much for your partnership and collaboration in this very important project for our commu-
nity.

Sallie Alcorn


